
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2020 

 

EXTENSION OF HOLIDAYS 

 

As per the Government latest directives due to COVID 19 pandemic situation, the Ahsanullah 

University of Science and Technology (AUST) will remain closed until 14 April 2020 (Tuesday). All 

the concerns of AUST are requested to remain within their residences for highest safety as a 

precaution. 

This notice has been issued by the order of the Vice Chancellor for the information of all 

concerned. 

 

 


